Sent: Sunday, 9 July 2023 12:26 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objection to Development Application DA2023/0130 for 109A Church
Street LIDCOMBE NSW 2141; Lot 1 DP 778492

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberland Council,

| am writing to formally express my objection to the proposed development and operation of an
organic waste transfer station at 109A Church Street LIDCOMBE NSW 2141; Lot 1 DP 778492. The file
number associated with this proposal is DA2023/0130.

Our neighborhood currently enjoys a pleasant and peaceful atmosphere. With the ongoing
construction of apartments nearly finished and the existing heavy traffic on Church Street, the
addition of a transfer station would only exacerbate the congestion issue. It is our strong desire to
prevent waste transfer trucks from further crowding the area and causing more traffic disruptions.
Additionally, we object to the potential noise, dust fumes, and unpleasant odors emitted by both the
trucks and the transfer station itself.

Specifically, our objections are as follows:

Increased traffic congestion

Noise pollution

Dustfumes

Unpleasant odors

| request that you take these concerns into serious consideration during your evaluation of the
proposed development. Our neighborhood's livability and the well-being of its residents greatly
depend on the decisions made regarding such projects.

Please find my contact details below should you require any further information or clarification
regarding my objection.

Yours sincerely,
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